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4
th

 PG NOTIFICATION 2017-18 
 

 

Notification for Extension of last date for submission of 

 Application for Admission in various P.G. courses. 

 

It is hereby notified that the last date for submission 

of application for admission into P.G. courses in 

Bengali, English, Physics & Mathematics has been 

extended upto 21
st

 June 2017 (3 p.m.). The candidate 

who applied earlier need not apply again. 

The Entrance Test for admission to PG courses under 

40% seats scheduled to be held on 21.06.2017, has 

been postponed. The dates of counseling and Entrance 

Test will be notified shortly. 

Please visit website www.beldacollege.org.in for 

revised Merit List and in subsequent notifications. 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                   (Dr. M. Mondal)                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                               Principal, Belda College 

 

 

 

 

 

 


